HARDWICK PARISH COUNCIL VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Parish Council

The Parish Council warmly invites all parishioners who would like to serve on the Parish Council to contact the Clerk and Chairman, and request an application form.

The Parish Council will fill the vacancies by cooption at a meeting. The Council meets on the 3rd Wednesday of every month. Any applications received in good time will be tabled for consideration at the next meeting.

Mrs Gail Stoehr
Clerk to Hardwick Parish Council
30 West Drive
Highfields Caldecote
CB23 7NY
Tel – 01954 210241
clerk@hardwick-cambs.org.uk

Councillor Tony Gill Chairman to Hardwick Parish Council a.gill@hardwick-cambs.org.uk